From: Patrick Marfleet
Sent: 03 August 2021 14:23
To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application Ref. 2021/3504/P - 65-67 Maygrove Road

Please upload to the above

Patrick Marfleet Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1222



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Steve Harrington < steve.harrington@regal-london.co.uk

Sent: 02 August 2021 14:35

To: Patrick Marfleet < Patrick.Marfleet@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: Planning Application Ref. 2021/3504/P - 65-67 Maygrove Road

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Patrick

Hope you are well.

We have been informed that the freeholder of 65-67 Maygrove Road (Avon Ground Rents Ltd) has made a prior approval application for a single storey rooftop extension to the property. I understand that you are the case officer.

As the owners of several leaseholder flats within the property, we formally object to these proposals. We intend to write to you in more detail prior to the end of the statutory consultation period but our objection will substantially focus on the assessment criteria set out under Paragraph A.2 of the GPDO and will also challenge the ability of the additional floor to be added to the building from a structural perspective.

Please can you also confirm if the proposals will be considered by the Planning Committee?

Regards

Steve



Steve Harrington Planning Director

e: steve.harrington@regal-london.co.uk w: www.regal-london.co.uk

4-5 Coleridge Gardens, London, NW6 3QH

ONE ST. JOHN'S WOOD

LONDON

THE PENTHOUSE COLLECTION

REGISTER YOUR INTEREST NOW







This E-mail and any files transmitted with it is intended for the use of the addressee only and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any use or dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this transmission in error, please notify us immediately and delete this e-mail. The views and opinions expressed in this e-mail message are the author's own and may not reflect the views and opinions of Regal Holdco Limitedor any of its subsidiaries, associated or related companies, entities or persons, and any others that operate under the Regal London brand name. Any negotiations, intention to treat, offers, acceptances or consideration contained in this E-mail are not intended to create legal obligations or relations and are all subject to contract. The recipient of this email should rely on their own enquiries in respect of any information or representation made in this correspondence. Registered office for Regal Holdco Limited (UK Company Registration No 10695267): 4-5 Coleridge Gardens, London, NW6 3QH, UK